
SB0010 Workers Compensation - Covid-19 Occupational Disease Presumption


UNFAVORABLE


I love our First Responders, but this bill is fiscally irresponsible. 


There is no way to tell if one of the work groups described in this bill got COVID-19 on the job. 
Also, the tests are flawed giving a high number of false positives. The bill is a waste if taxpayer 
dollars. 


Linda Diefenbach

6742 Deer Spring Ln.

Middletown, MD


